
Coats 
As the temperature is getting colder, please    
ensure your child has a warm and waterproof 
coat in school to wear during lunch and      

break times.  
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Have a lovely weekend,  

 
       Year 1 Team 

 

English 
This week we started a new book ‘Sidney, 
Stella and the Moon’. This book is a fun story 
about sibling love and rivalry but most 
importantly it gives us the opportunity to 
learn about the moon. So far we have learnt 
facts about the moon, suggested what would 
make a good alternative for the missing moon 
in the story, and written questions about the 
moon. Next week we will be collecting 
information and writing our own information 
booklet full of fun moon facts. 
 

                         
 
Homework 
Reading books will be changed 3 times a week 
on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please 
read with your child every evening if you are 
able for 10-15 minutes. The children have also 
chosen a book from the school library which 
will be changed weekly. Please remember to 
return these. 
Spellings- please get your child to practise the 
spellings that are in their homework book 
linked to the phoneme that we have been 
doing this week- igh (as in high). 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary 
Remembrance Service - Friday 11th November 
2022 – 11.00am 
Year One phonics talk – Tuesday 15th November 
3.30-4.15 
Inset day – Friday 25th November.  
Parent and Carer Evenings- 28th – 30th 
November 
Last day of Autumn term – Friday 16th 
December 
 

 Maths 
This week we have been learning about writing 
addition number sentences and fact families 
e.g. 3+5=8, 5+3=8, 8=5+3, 8=3+5. 
We have also been continuing to practice 
counting to at least 50 and beyond. 
Homework 
Please complete the attached sheet on fact 
families and also practice counting aloud to at 
least 50. 
 
  Operation Christmas Child 
As part of our ‘Love Project’ for the Autumn 
term we are asking families to support 
Operation Christmas Child. This is a project of 
Samaritan’s Purse, a Christian international 
relief organisation. Through Operation 
Christmas Child, Samaritan’s Purse aims to 
provide children affected by war, poverty, 
natural disaster or famine with shoeboxes filled 
with small toys, hygiene items, and school 
supplies. We have provided each class with five 
Operation Christmas Child shoe boxes. We are 
asking for children to bring in a couple of items 
suitable for boys or girls between the ages of 5 
and 9 to fill these boxes.  We have attached a 
list of suitable items to this homework letter or 
alternatively look on the Samaritan’s Purse 
website:  https://www.samaritans-
purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-
child/ 
Items needed by Monday 14th November please. 
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